
Lockport- Batavia Line 
112 Rebuild Project

August 22, 2023
4:00 – 6:30 PM

Royalton Town Office
5316 Royalton Center Road 
Middleport, NY 14105 

You are invited to an Informal Open House

lockportbataviatransmission.com
E: Info@LockportBataviaTransmission.com 
P: 716-466-2007



Learn More: Lockport-Batavia 
Line 112 Rebuild Project

National Grid's Lockport–Batavia Line 112 Rebuild 
Project is a proposed transmission line project that will 
rebuild an aging electric transmission line that runs from 
the City of Lockport in Niagara County to the Town of 
Alabama in Genesee County, traversing the Towns of 
Lockport and Royalton in Niagara County. Once 
constructed, the newly rebuilt transmission line will 
provide enhanced electric reliability for the Western New 
York region.

National Grid is hosting an open house for the Lockport-
Batavia Line 112 Rebuild Project. We encourage you to 
join us to learn more about the project.

If you are unable to join us at the in-person event and 
are interested in learning more about the project, please 
email info@LockportBataviaTransmission.com to set up 
a meeting with a member of our project team.

Questions? Contact us! 

Phone Number: (716) 466-2007
Email: Info@LockportBataviaTransmission.com
Website: lockportbataviatransmission.com or 
scan the QR code.

300 Erie Blvd W
Syracuse, NY 13202
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